St Martin De Porres Primary School
In reference to the application submitted, St Martin De Porres Primary School has applied for support towards the development of the bodhrán in the school music programme. The instrument is accessible for pupils of all abilities and workshops are tailored for those with disabilities as well as those who are advanced in the programme.
The Arts Office recommends a contribution of €650 be allocated to St Martin De Porres Primary School under the Arts Act Grant 2003 to support a programme of bodhrán workshops.
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